Professor Dabing Zhang		    				           Date : May 14th , 2014
School of Life Sciences and Biotechnology
Shanghai Jiao Tong University
Life Sciences Building 800 Dongchuan Road 
Shanghai 200240
P.R.China
Phone:	34205073
zhangdb@sjtu.edu.cn

Subject : Letter of Invitation

Dear Prof. Dabing Zhang
Thank you for your interest in Korean mountain ginseng root culture technologies. I am very pleased and honored to extend an invitation to you for the visit to Kyung Hee University (KHU), the most distinguished research and developed college for traditional Asian medical technologies and our Kyung Hee University-holding company, HanbangBio. During your stay in South Korea from August 23rd to September 3rd, 2014, you can see the tissue culture process of Korean mountain ginseng and we are also widely open to have various discussions with you about our technologies for the manufacturing of Korean mountain ginseng roots.
If you have any question or need further information, please feel free to contact us. We are always ready to answer. 
We look forward to meeting you in August, 2014.
 
 Sincerely



Deok-Chun Yang, Ph.D
Professor, Department of Oriental Medicinal Materials and Processing, Kyung Hee University
Head of Korea Ginseng Center for Most Valuable Products
Head of Ginseng Genetic Resource Bank
President & CEO, HanbangBio Co., Ltd.

Lab Phone	: +82-31-201-2100
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mobile Phone 	: +82-10-2483-5434
